
 

 

March 16, 2023 
 
 
23-120 INCREASE CONTRACT AMOUNT WITH CACHE 

VALLEY ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR SOUTHEAST 
CAMPUS SECURITY CAMERA INSTALLATION  

 
PREPARED BY: John MacLean, Finance & Procurement Manager, 

Planning & Capital Construction 
 
FINANCIAL  
RESPONSIBILITY: Rebecca Ocken, Interim Director, Planning & Capital 

Construction 
 
APPROVED BY:  Eric Blumenthal, Executive Vice President, 

 Administration and Finance 
  Dr. Adrien L. Bennings, President 
 
STRATEGIC THEME:  Enterprise: Cultivate a long-term sustainable college  
 enterprise 
 
REPORT: The 2017 Bond Program included funding for Phase 1 of 

physical improvements to the College’s security camera 
system. 

 
 At the January 20, 2022 meeting the board approved, 

through BR 22-075, the award of the contract for 
installation of new security cameras at the Southeast 
Campus to Cache Valley Electric Company for an 
amount of $1,262,206. 

 
 The proposal included a standard one-year warranty for 

the new equipment.  The College has requested an 
extended warranty from the vendor who has provided a 
proposal to extend the warranty to five years.  The cost of 
the extended warranty is $320,000.  PCC staff have 
reviewed the proposal and recommend acceptance. 

 
 The new approved amount will be $1,582,206. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Directors authorize the College to 

increase the contract amount with Cache Valley to up to 
$1,582,206.  Funding will be from the 2017 bond. 
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